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Village of Iola  
 Public Works & Property Committee Meeting  

May 6th, 2024, held at 3:00 PM    
Village of Iola Clerks Office  

  
Meeting called to order at 3:03 PM by Chairperson M. McCoy. The opening statement was read 
by Mark McCoy. 
 
Roll Call: Committee members present: Mark McCoy, Jim Rasmussen, David Harper; Glenn. 
Tetzlaff  
  
Others present:  Laura Krogwold Clerk/Treasurer and Missy Fenn Deputy Clerk/Treasurer. 
 
J. Rasmussen made a motion to move Delinquent Utility Accounts to the first item on the agenda 
to discuss as the Clerk had another meeting to get to. D. Harper seconded; motion passed. The 
clerk had printed off a report of delinquent accounts broken down by days delinquent.  The last 
utility invoice was mailed out April 5th, however, people are informing clerks that they have 
received these invoices late or have not received them at all. The clerk will run a new report for 
the next meeting when more of these invoices should be paid up.   
 
No update on possibility of renting old shop. 
 
Dumpster rental and haul away would have been $600-$800.  G. Tetzlaff said he and E. 
Bonikowske will start working on cleaning out the old shop with a village dump trunk and will 
just haul to Manawa Recycling Center instead of renting a dumpster.  
 
G. Tetzlaff spoke with most of those sewer users who will have a significant change in sewer bill 
due to higher water consumption. A letter will be sent out to all those who will be affected. The 
total number of accounts affected is around 25. 
 
Next meeting: June 24, 2024, at 3:00 PM. 
 
J. Rasmussen made motion to adjourn, and D. Harper seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 
3:46 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes by Missy Fenn Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 


